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This toolkit compiles published information and offers guidance and supporting information to 

enable the continuity of services by optometry practices at this unprecedented time of pressure.  

Whilst we hope this toolkit provides useful guidance, it is important to acknowledge that this 

should not be taken as a blueprint for the continuity of services for every optometrist. This 

information should be used in conjunction with each contractor business continuity plan as 

complementary or supplementary guidance only. 

The coronavirus pandemic is fast-moving, and plans are evolving at pace, therefore this guidance 

provides only a snapshot of the current situation (as of 22 April 2020). 
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